
24th Annual Conference on Pacific Basin Finance, Economics, Accounting, and 
Management 

Call for Papers 

June 11 and June 12, 2016, Chengdu, China 

The 24th Annual Conference on Pacific Basin Finance, Economics, Accounting, and 
Management will be held at Southwestern University of Finance and Economics, Chengdu, 
China on June 4 and June 5, 2016. 

PAPER SUBMISSION PROCEDURE: The deadline for paper submission is March 30, 2016. 
Authors should send a Word or PDF file of their completed paper in English. Each 
submission should have the following on the cover page: 
1. Title of the paper 
2. Author's name, affiliation and E-mail address 

On the second page of the paper should be an abstract. Only electronic submissions will be 
accepted to cflee@mail.nctu.edu.tw and xutao@swufe.edu.cn. Authors will be notified of 
the review committee’s decision by April 8, 2016. 

CONFERENCE ORGANIZERS: 
Rutgers University, USA 
Southwestern University of Finance and Economics, China 
Foundation of Pacific Basin Financial Research and Development, Taiwan 

REGISTRATION: Conference Registration Fee: 
US$ 300 Early Bird Registration Due: 30 April 2016 
US$ 400 Final Registration Due: 15 May 2016 

PAPER SUBMISSION PROCEDURE: To be considered for publication, the author should 
formally submit his/her paper to http://www.editorialmanager.com/requ and send US$150 
submission fee (check to be made payable to Review of Quantitative Finance and 
Accounting) to the following address. Professor Lee will decide the paper will be published 
in RQFA, RPBFMP, AFPF, AIAPM, or AQAFA, in accordance with the reviewer's comments. 

Prof. Cheng-Few Lee 
73 Hidden Lake Drive 
North Brunswick 
New Jersey 08902, USA 

For further information, please check website: http://centerforpbbefr.rutgers.edu 

 
	


